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24" November 2022

Dear parents and carers,

YOU COULD ENDANGER & CHILD'S LIFE
Safe Parking Poster Competition

Following discussions in school council about the parking situation outside school during drop-off and
collection, it has been decided that a poster competition will be held. The aim of the poster is to promote
safe and responsible parking outside school when children are being dropped off in the morning and
collected at the end of the school day.

Between 8.30am and 9.00am and 3.00pm to 4.00pm there is restricted parking on the yellow lines outside
the school and parking on the zig zag lines outside school is illegal at all times.

Designs for the poster competition should encourage responsible parking which will help to keep children
safe. Please make entries as eye-catching and colourful as you can!

Entries for the competition can be given to either Mrs McGregor, Miss McFerran, any member of school
council, or via the office.

The closing date for entries is Tuesday 6™ December. Entries should be on the A4 template provided.

The winning poster will have their poster enlarged and displayed in a waterproof, vinyl material on the front
wall outside school. _ N
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Mrs J Callaway
Headteacher
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